
 

Director Retirements 
 

 
In May 2023 Sue Anne Linde retired from the Board of Directors after many years of dedicated 
service.  In her tenure Sue Anne served on many committees, including the Governance Executive 
Committee, Audit Committee, Investment and Loan Committee, and Nominations Committee.  Her 
knowledge of marketing and communications was an asset to the organization and her unwavering 
commitment to the community guided the board for many years.   

Alaya Boisvert retired from the Board of Directors in January 2024; she brought a wealth of experience 
in the areas of environmental social governance and strategic sustainable development to the Credit 
Union and served on various committees including the ESG Committee, Investment and Loan Committee 
and Conduct Review Committee.  Alaya’s deep roots in the community and her dedication to social 
entrepreneurship were an amazing asset to the Credit Union Board. 

We thank Sue and Alaya for their dedication and service to the Sunshine Coast Credit Union and we wish 
them well in their future endeavors. 

 


